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Gautho, Julia

From: Narendra Dev <naren_private@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 7:34 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Stockton Bridge Replacement

Dear council members, 
 
I read through the Stockton bridge replacement plans. Unfortunately, nowhere do they address the 
key question - "how will the city survive while the bridge is being constructed?"  
 
I think it is imperative that the city first needs to build a 2nd bridge. This will take the load while the 
Stockton bridge is replaced. After completion, the traffic load can be shared with one way traffic. 
 
It is incomprehensible how engineering studies are in progress on the Stockton bridge replacement 
before this strategic question is addressed. HWY-1 is not a traffic solution for connecting the North 
side and South side of Capitola city.  
 
Regards, Naren 
  
Narendra Dev, 
Mobile: +1 408 771 8088,  
eMail: naren_private@yahoo.com 
4820 Opal cliff dr. #202, Capitola 


